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Major Kitchen Repairs

Our kitchen was a buzz with repairs all
summer.  An ‘elderly’ commercial dishwasher
and gas stove proved to be tests in these times
of supply chain issues.  Good news is that the
kitchen is up and running for the Tuesday
lunches.  Our volunteers are rested and ready
to go!

When you attend the lunch, you are now
asked to assist our clean-up team by
scraping your plate at your table, then
taking it to the ‘soiled plates station’
provided.  This really helps the clean-up
crew so that they can go home in a timely
fashion!  
       

Our old upright piano is looking for
a new home.  Anyone wishing to
adopt, please contact the office.
You must make your own
arrangements to move it!
Offer good until Nov. 1, 2024 
after which time it will be recycled.

Needing a piano?

What’s New?

From Your Board at the Lake Country 
Activity Centre

50+ 50+

But... we do need your help!

WEDNESDAY FITNESS CLASSWEDNESDAY FITNESS CLASS
  8:30 - 9:30 am8:30 - 9:30 am

        Effective January 1, 2025 
         you will need to pre-register

                                 &  pre-pay $60
                                for the 10-week

                           session
                                January/February

Registration begins Dec. 4, 2024
A minimum of 10 registrants are
required to operate this class.  

You must be a member.

Don’t forget
Please help these 

hardworking volunteers



September 7th saw an array
of over 160 quilts on display in our

building as the Saturday quilting
group ‘Wine Country Quilters’

showcased their best creations.
200 visitors enjoyed this

 colourful  event.
 

Our new Library format
is very popular and
books are flying off

the shelves.  

No donations needed yet
but we will be sure to 

let you know when!

Check it out!

Many thanks to the District for providing
the large bookcase!    It’s perfect!

We now have a reading spot!

Quilters put on a Show !



$$          Bursary Buzz!Bursary Buzz!          $$

Two of our George Elliot Secondary
School bursary recipients have

now provided proof of their
post secondary registration.

Their $500 awards are 
in their hands.

We wish them every success!
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